
Our Ref: IGO/LPA/PS154/22
21 February 2022

Dear

Ski Trip Hoodie

Following the parents’ evening last week, the ski hoodie payment has now been put onto
parent pay at a cost of £10.  Please may we have your payment by Monday 28 February as
we will be placing the order with the supplier straight after half term.

We suggest everyone has  a hoodie.  Not only are they a souvenir of a special trip but they
are also a helpful form of identification on the trip.

As mentioned at the meeting, the hoodies previously have come up a bit small.  If you want
to change the sizing that you have already given us please would you email Mrs Passfield by
Tuesday 1 March. lpassfield@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely
Mr Ian Gooding
goodingi@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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